City of Richmond
Department of Planning
& Development Review

Special Use Permit

LOCATION: 2005 and 2007 North 27th Street

APPLICANT: William Gillette,
Representative of the Property Owner

COUNCIL DISTRICT: 7

PROPOSAL: To authorize the special use of
the property known as 1005 and 1007 North
27th Street to retroactively approve a
previously constructed single-family dwelling
subdivide an existing lot, and construct a
new single family detached dwelling.

For questions, please contact Ray Roakes
at 804-646-5467 or ray.roakes@rva.gov




